Ramsden Barrett Architects

chartered architecits and designers

20 September 2007

The Planning Department

5th Floor, Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London
WCI1H BEQ

Dear Sir /f Madam

Re  2007/4473/INVALID Additional information for 73 Farringdon Road, London

Regarding our recent Online Planning Application, we enclose the following item as requested.

e Drawing 2228 405 Existing Section A-A

Furthermore we would like to clarify the following issues:

We can confirm that Certificate A was signed correctly as none of the leases run for 7 years or
longer.

The proposed new apartment on the fifth and sixth floor will have no direct lifi access. The existing lift
extends to the fourth floor.

We frust that the application is now complete and can be processed. Should you require any further
information or clarification please do not hesitate to contact us.

With kind regards

[

Gebina Harren

Ramsden Barrelt Architects: London
g.harren@ramsdenbarrett.com

Tel: 0844 8440 070

Direct: 020 7404 9802

Enc.:
Cc.: Sean Colvin Cosmichome Lid.

Checked & Authorised forissue.........
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